
December 15, 2017 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Gerald Gunter Building 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: lntelticall Operator Services, Inc. 
Company Codes: TX181 and Tl869 

Dear Ms. Stauffer, 

The Florida Public Service Commission previously authorized lntellicall Operator Services, Inc. to provide 

telecommunications services on February 16, 1998 in Docket No. 980063-TP and on September 20, 1998 in 

Docket 880816-TI. 

We would like to notify the Commission that lntellicall Operator Services, Inc. has no telecommunications 
customers or operations in Florida, is not offering any services to any Florida customers, and has no future 
prospects of remaining in business in Florida. For these reasons, we request that the Commission cancel the 
registration on file as soon as possible and remove lntellicall Operator Services, Inc. as a provider in the 
State of Florida. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 260-1011 if you have questions or concerns. 

~ 
Mark Lammert 

Attorney-in-Fact 

lntellicall Operator Services, Inc. 




